BANK ofZAMBIA
PUBLIC NOTICE

ALLOCATION OF INTERNATIONAL SECURITIES INDENTIFICATION NUMBERS
TO GOVERNMENT SECURTIES

The Bank of Zambia wishes to inform the General Public and all investors in Government
Securities that all outstanding Treasury bills and Government bonds have been allocated
International Securities Identification Numbers (ISINs).

This has been necessitated by the introduction of the new Central Securities Depository (CSD)
System that the Bank of Zambia will be using in the issuance and management of Government
securities.

[t is the Bank’s view that the above changes will contribute to enhancing the development of the
Government securities market.

A list of all outstanding ISINs for Treasury Bills and Government Bonds will available on the
Bank of Zambia website www.boz.zm.
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